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The Board of the Town and Country Planning Authority & the Natural Resources Conservation 
Authority (TCPA/NRCA) ‘the Authority’, under the Town and Country Planning Act & the Natural 
Resources Conservation Authority Act,  being responsible for planning and environmental approvals, 
hereby notifies members of the public that, as of 2nd April 2010, all plans or drawings submitted to the 
National Environment and Planning Agency (NEPA) with offices at 10 & 11 Caledonia Avenue, 
Kingston 5, being part of an application to be considered under the Town and Country Planning Act 
and the Natural Resources Conservation Authority Act, must be prepared by, or certified by, a locally 
registered professional (Architect or Engineer or Land Surveyor). The professional must hold a 
current certificate of registration under the Architects Registration Act, the Engineers Registration Act 
or the Land Surveyors Act. 

‘The Authority’ wishes to emphasize that all architectural drawings must be certified by a Registered 
Architect, all engineering drawings must be certified by a Professional Engineer and all subdivision  
plans certified by a Commissioned Land Surveyor.

Plans or drawings submitted that do not meet these criteria will not be accepted.

For additional information, please contact NEPA, Public Education & Corporate Communication 
Branch at 754-7540, Extension 2430 between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.
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Secretary, Town and Country Planning Authority & the Natural Resources Conservation Authority  
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